
APRIL 
 
           3 ROMEO Luncheon 11 - 2 
          10 Membership Meeting - Mass followed 
 by  a Potluck dinner - See Article - Page 2 
          13 PALM SUNDAY 
          17 ROMEO Luncheon 11 - 2 
          20 EASTER SUNDAY 
          23 Golf Leagues Starts 
          24 Officers Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
          24 Business Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
          24 KC Ladies Annual Celebration Lunch - 
 See Article - Page 3 
          26 & 27  State Convention in Appleton, WI. 
 
MAY 
 
            2 & 3 Tootsie Roll Sale 
            8 Membership Meeting - Sisters’ Apprecia- 
 tion night - See Article - Page 2 
          14 KC Ladies Spring day of prayer at  
 Redemptorist Retreat House - See 
 Article - Page 3 
          22 Officers Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
          22 Business Meeting - 7:00 p.m. - Election 
 Of Officers 
          26 MEMORIAL DAY 
          30 Luke House - See Article - Page 2 
 
 PLANT & GARAGE SALE - DATE TO BE 
 DETERMINED 
 
            
 
 
 

 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE: 

Tim Bergen is looking for golfers both regular and subs, for the 
Wednesday Night Golf League at the Odana Golf Course.  Don’t forget 
to attend the tenth hole at the Clubhouse after golf for food, refresh-
ments and cards from 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. every Wednesday night from 
May through August. 

Thank you Tom Bergen and your volunteers who raised $3,871 for the 
tootsie roll campaign at various west side stores and our three parish-
es during the weekend of May 2nd and 3rd.  This was about $500 more 
than last year. 

A nominating committee has developed a recommended slate of 
officer’s for a formal vote scheduled for the May 28th Business 
Meeting.    If you are a third degree member and are contacted by the 
committee please consider running for an office in the 2015-2016 fra-
ternal year.  We still need to fill the position of Lecturer. 

Paul Bariola is planning on having a garage and plant sale for the last 
two Friday’s and Saturday’s in May.  Paul is looking for volunteers to 
help sell items on May 29th and 30th.  Paul would also like help loading 
the St. Vincent de Paul truck on Saturday, May 30th. 

Remember that we are planning a Bountiful Breakfast for Sunday, May 
31st.  Please volunteer to help Tom Parslow and John Fox with this 
event.   A portion of the proceeds will be donated to the St. Maria 
Goretti Boy Scout Troop 102. 

Council 531 is planning to conduct a Silver Rose Prayer Service on Sat-
urday, June 20th from 12:30 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. at St. Joseph Church off 
the West Beltline.  Council members and spouses are invited to 
attend. 

I would like to thank all the Brother Knights who attended Robert 
Trameri’s funeral, a charter member, on May 6th. 

Remember Paul is always looking for volunteers to help take excess 
produce, from the Farmers Markets, on Wednesdays and Saturdays to  
St. Vincent DePaul Food Pantry. 
 
Finally, we are having the Installation of 2015-2016 Officers on June   
25th.  Please try to attend this event. 
 
As always, let’s try to recruit new members to join this great council. 
 
Daniel Kelly 
Grand Knight 
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4527 DATEBOOK 

MAY 
 
31  Bountiful Breakfast - See Article - Page 2 
 
JUNE 
 
 4  KC Ladies tour of Forest Products Lab- 
 oratory - See Article - Page 3 
11  Volunteer Appreciation Dinner - See

 Article - Page 2  
17  No Tenth Hole night at the Clubhouse 
20  Silver Rose Prayer Service - St. Joseph 
 Church - West Beltline 12:30 p.m. 
25  Installation of Officers - See Article - 

 Page 2 
 
JULY 
 
 2 KC Ladies to State Historical Society - 
 See Article - Page 3 
 4 INDEPENDENCE DAY 
 9 Membership Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
23  Officers Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
23 Business Meeting - 7:00 p.m.  
 
 
NOTES 
 
Articles for the newsletter are due by the 10th of the 
month.   
Contact our Editor Luke at lukepribbbenow@ 
gmail.com with any additions or deletions to the sick 
list as well as any deaths.  Luke’s phone number is 
920-428-1322. 
    



    
   VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION DINNER 
 
   THURSDAY, JUNE 11, 2015 
 
   Cocktails - 5:30 p.m. Dinner - 6:30 p.m. 
 
   A thank you event for any Knight (and their spouse, or 
   significant other) who has volunteered in any capacity for 
   our Council this past year.  This includes everyone - officers, 
   event chairman, helpers, workers at the Stadium and Kohl 
   Center, kitchen crews, set-up and cleaning volunteers, etc., 
   even if you helped pick up dishes or stuff after (or during) our 
   social events, or prayed for us. 
 
   The catered dinner is absolutely free to you and your spouse 
   (or significant other).  We do need an accurate count of  
   people attending. 
 
   Please call the reservation line at 288-9503 with your 
   reservation. 
 
 
   INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS 
 
   THURSDAY, JUNE 25, 2015 
 
   Council #4527 offers an opportunity to attend the installation 
   of your officers for 2015-2016. 
 
   The installation will follow a picnic supper prepared and 
   presented by the Past Grand Knights.   
 
   Wives and Guests are invited. 
 
   Social Hour 5:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 
   Dinner  6:00 p.m. - 6:45 p.m. 
   Installation 7:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 
   Dessert 7:30 p.m. 
 
   Please bring a dessert to share for the after-installation  
   dessert party. 
 
 

IN MEMORIUM 
 
   Our condolences and prayers are extended to the family 
   members, extended family members, and friends of the 
   following Brother Knight who has died.  
 

ROBERT TRAMERI 
 

DOB:  January 10, 1925 
JOINED:  January 26, 1958 

DIED:  April 29, 2015 
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FOR WHOM WE PRAY 
Please include in your daily prayers the following Brother 
Knights, spouses and family members. 
 
Ray Genin   Frank Matuszak 
William (Bill) West  John Murphy 
Gini Kraft   Gary Emerson 
Gene Kruska   Ray Knudtson 
Eleanor Watson   Hank Curran 
Joanne Murphy   Ed Zevnik 
Jim Chitwood   Ralph Richardson 
    
 
   BOUNTIFUL BREAKFAST 
 
   Sunday, May 31, 2015 
 
   8:00 a.m. - 11:00 p.m. 
 
   Suggested donation is $7.00 per person or $16.00 per 
   family.  Come and join your fellow Knights and their  
   families for an enjoyable morning and delicious breakfast. 
 
 
CONDOLENCES 
 
Our condolences and prayers are extended to the family of 
deceased PGK Peter Lapcewich, whose wife, Joy, passed away 
on April 15, 2015. 
 
 
All through the long winter, I dream of my garden.  On the 
first day of spring, I  dig my fingers deep into the soft earth.  I 
can feel its energy, and my spirits soar. 
 
  -- Helen Hayes 

6/15 
6/17 
6/18 
6/18 
6/19 
6/19 
6/24 
6/24 
6/25 
6/26 
6/28 
6/29 
6/29 

6/01 
6/01 
6/01 
6/02 
6/02 
6/02  
6/03 
6/04 
6/06 
6/06 
6/08 
6/09 
6/09 
6/10 

BIRTHDAY BOYS - JUNE 2015 
 

William Conner  
Donald Klink 
Walter Wiest 
Thomas Bergen 
Timothy Bergen 
Patrick Link 
Daniel Higgins 
Karl Kellor 
William  Hamilton  
Gregory Norman 
Michael O’Leary 
John Rossmeissl 
James Vandenberg 
Leland Lemens 

Randall Ahlstrom 
Edward Zevnik 
Michael Anderson 
Wayne Kuenzi 
Allen Haas 
William Thielmann 
Richard Reynolds 
Christopher Roe 
Jerome Kotnour 
Bernard Jaeger 
Luke Pribbenow 
Paul Bariola 
Jerry Thompson 
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   CONCESSIONS - JUNE 2015 
 
   HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATIONS - KOHL CENTER 
 
   June 12 - East High School - 5:00 p.m. 
                    Lafollette High School - 7:30 p.m. 
 
   June 13 - Memorial High School - 10:00 a.m. 
                    West High School - 1:00 p.m. 
 
   Help is needed at the Kohl Center for these events.  Any  
   questions, call Bill Thielmann at 608-445-8187. 
   
 
CHAMPIONS FROM OUR LADY QUEEN OF PEACE PARISH     
 
Two students from Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish School won  
First place in Spelling at the Knights of Columbus State 
Knowledge Contest for their respective grades March 28th in 
Wisconsin Rapids.  Attached is a photo of 6th grader Anne Sophie 
Brilla (on left) and 7th grader Mary Hsu (on right) having just re-
ceived their first place medals and trophies from KC Council 4527 
Grand Knight Dan Kelly (on the left side of the photo), along with 
Principal Mark Quinn (with mustache).  These Champions com-
peted at the Council and Diocesan level before advancing to 
State. 

GOLF LEAGUE NON GOLFERS:  DON’T FORGET THE 10TH HOLE 
AT THE CLUBHOUSE IS OPEN TO ALL KNIGHTS WHETHER GOLF-
ERS OR NOT! 
 
Our gourmet chefs at the Clubhouse serve up a variety of won-
derful foods at a low price for all Knights who want a delicious 
meal and an opportunity to converse, confer and otherwise hob-
nob with their Brother Knights.  The bar is always open and there 
is always a card game or two.  The golfers start arriving at 6:00 
p.m. with the evening ending around 8:00 p.m.  Please check us 
out! 

 

SISTERS’ APPRECIATION NIGHTKC LADIES 

KC LADIES 

There is still time to sign up for our Thursday, June 4th, tour 
of Forest Products Laboratory. Reservations 
are due by May 28th by calling Ginny at 848-
8300, or you can also call Betty B. at 277-
9621.  We will carpool from the Clubhouse at 
10 a.m. and have lunch together after the 
tour.  This promises to be a very interesting 
tour.   

Save the date of Thursday, July 2ND, when we will visit the 
State Historical Museum downtown for a 10 a.m. tour.  
Thanks to Rose Mary for handling all the details of this ad-
venture.  Lunch will also be included in the activities.  To 
make your reservation, please call Rose Mary at 821-0300 
before June 25th. 

Thanks to Gloria for arranging our 15th Annual Celebration 
Lunch at the Edgewater in April.  It was interesting to see 
what changes have taken place, and to guess what the 
Edgewater will look like when everything is finally finished.   

We really appreciate all your help with Sisters’ Appreciation 
Night in May.  A special thanks to the following ladies who 
baked a 9x13 pan of that delicious apple dessert: Betty, 
Ginny, Glorianne, Isabelle, Joan, Kathy, Linda, Lynn, Rose 
Mary, and Sue.  The Sisters do so enjoy this special evening. 

Remember that all wives, or widows, of KC members are 
welcome to participate in our activities at any time.  We do 
not charge dues nor have a membership roster.  We just 
gather to enjoy each other’s company and try new adven-
tures, while growing in our Catholic faith.  For questions, 
call Betty Blumer at 277-9621.  

Sisters from all over the diocese and Brother Knights of KC 
#4527 and their spouses/guests celebrated with good 
food, fun, and entertainment. 
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2014-2015 OFFICERS 

Grand Knight  Daniel Kelly* 

Deputy Grand Knight Keith Kruepke 

Chancellor  Fred Zingsheim* 

Treasurer  Mike Collins 

Warden   Jim Costello 

Advocate  James Everts* 

Lecturer  Luke Pribbenow 

Recorder  Chris Knapp* 

Inside Guard  Theodore Mianowski* 

Outside Guard  Dave Ryan 

Financial Secretary William Thielmann 
Chaplain  Father John Norder* 

Trustees  Michael Mach* 

   Paul Bariola 

   Jerry Thompson* 
* Denotes Fourth Degree Member 

Editor   Luke Pribbenow 

Luke’s e-mail  lukepribbenow@gmail.com 

Luke’s phone number 920-428-1322    

2014-2015 KNIGHTS CLUB OFFICERS 

President Jim Everts* 

Treasurer Don Wersal 

Members Tim Endres 

                 Open 

2014-2015 BADGER COLUMBUS CLUB (LLC) 

President Michael Mach 
Vice President Jim Honer* 

Secretary Mel Griffith 

Treasurer Don Wersal 

Members Ray Shunk & Paul Steinmetz 

Advisors Dan Kelly & Bill Thielmann 

 

RESERVATIONS/BUSINESS/BAR PHONE #288-9503 

RENTAL PHONE #288-9357 

Www.kc4527.org 

E-mail: kc4527@netzero.com 

 

Grand Knight’s e-mail -  dwkelly345@hotmail.com 

Home:  274-6009  - Cell 608-213-3693 


